LOCAL HAZARDOUS WASTE 
ANALYST: TERRA ROSE

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2024 Revised Budget, Annualized
	
	$22,227,643
	
	$18,794,218
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2025 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	$0
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2025 Decision Packages
	
	$1,438,082
	
	$1,411,589
	
	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2025 Proposed Budget
	
	$23,666,000
	
	$20,206,000
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium, annualized
	
	6.5%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium, annualized
	
	6.5%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: Surcharge on solid waste and wastewater disposal services



DESCRIPTION

The Local Hazardous Waste Management Program (LHWMP) provides services to the approximately 2.1 million residents and 60,000 businesses in the county. LHWMP provides a range of residential and business services to reduce exposure to toxic materials. Services include collection and disposal, technical assistance, incentives, prevention programs, and policy initiatives. LHWMP is a regional partnership guided by a multi-jurisdictional Management Coordination Committee (MCC), which is charged with recommending LHWMP’s management plan and budget, as well as recommending contracts with partners located in the county to implement the plan. LHWMP is funded through surcharges on solid waste and wastewater services, which are set by the King County Board of Health.

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The 2025 budget for LHWMP is proposed to increase by approximately $1.4 million, or 6.5%, relative to the annualized 2024 revised budget. Budget materials indicate that this increase would allow the program to continue providing services at the 2024 level, while accounting for increases in labor, material, and other costs. Budget materials further note that the Executive-proposed budget aligns with the budget approved earlier this year by the MCC.

KEY ISSUES

Staff have not identified any key issues with this budget.




